

June 3, 2004

Dear Mary Jo:

Thank you for your support of Nor-Gwyn Day. The event occurred on Saturday, May 8 and Gwynedd Veterinary Hospital's sponsorship contributed to a very successful day. The players were very happy to get their T-shirts as part of the skills competition and I have seen them around North Wales quite frequently in the past few weeks.

Your contribution of \$50 went to offset the expenses of the t-shirt. Your sponsorship helped make the day a success and will continue to help over 650 boys and girls have the opportunity to play baseball and softball in the North Wales area.

As a special thank you, I have enclosed a two T-shirts with this letter. I hope you enjoy them and that we can count on your support for next year's event.

Thanks again for your support!

Sincerely,

Bob Dantzer 215-661-0204

Nor-Gwyn Baseball Team Photo Chairman